
GOOD NEWS! 

We are happy to announce our participation with  

Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield of NJ for  

Managed Medicare Advantage and Managed Care 
Products. 

Please help us spread the great news by sharing 
it with your staff of Case Mgrs., Social Workers 
and Doctors. 

If you have any questions please contact: 

Norma Herrera 

Director of Admissions 

FOREST HILL HEALTHCARE CENTER 

T. 973.482.2686 

F. 973.482.0134 

nherrera@fhhcnj.org 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


